
BOROUGH OF FOLSOM

COUNCIL MEETING
WORKSHOP MINUTES

August 10, 2011
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:45 PM
SALUTE TO THE FLAG:

OPENING STATEMENT:  Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the open public meeting act, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said meeting has been advertised in the Hammonton News and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and place of said meeting.

ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons Eckhardt, Schenker, Kemmerer, Olive, Gazzara and Esposito
Also present:  Attorney Mike Fitzgerald and CFO Dawn Stollenwerk
THIS MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN. 
Mayor Ballistreri began the workshop meeting reviewing the 2010 Best Practices Inventory Questionnaire with CFO Dawn Stollenwerk. Dawn explained that the Best Practices is a constructive way to encourage municipalities to embrace good practices that will help improve financial accountability, transparency and to ensure compliance with various laws and regulations.
Council Member Reports:

Councilman George Eckhardt reported that TV’s were being discarded at the gravel pit. Maybe Borough should consider a drop off site since there is dumping.
Council Ron Esposito reported that the Gateway project is moving forward.

Council Greg Schenker reported that there have been price adjustments on the minimum bid price list for the land auction.
Vince Polistina joined the meeting at 7:15 PM.

Mayor Ballisteri reviewed the resolutions and agenda.
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm with ayes all.
Respectfully submitted,

Patti Gatto
Acting Municipal Clerk
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